
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 
Notice of Public Hearing on 2024-25 Tentative Budget 

 

PURSUANT TO Section 5-508(3) of the Village Law, the tentative 

2024-25 Village Budget has been prepared and filed with the Village 

Clerk-Treasurer at the Village Office, 425 East Genesee Street, 

Fayetteville, New York, where it may be inspected by any interested 

parties between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm.  Said tentative budget 

includes maximum compensation for the Mayor of $18,000.00 per 

annum and for the Trustees of $6,250.00 per annum. A public hearing on 

the Tentative Budget will be held at the Fayetteville Village Hall Board 

Room on April 22, 2024 at or after 6:00pm to consider same before final 

adoption. 

 

 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 

Village of Fayetteville 

Lorie C. Corsette, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

Dated: April 2, 2024 

 


